i Baltimore

Development Corporation

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, PresidenW
DATE: August 31, 2016

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 16-0725
Urban Renewal — Carroll Camden — Amendment_

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 16-0725. If passed,
this Bill will amend the Carroll Camden Urban Renewal Plan to allow for a new land use and
add an additional disposition lot. This change will also support a continued effort to reimagine
and revitalize the Warner Street corridor as a premier entertainment district in Baltimore City.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council to City
Council Bill 16-0725.

cc: Colin Tarbert
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